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I M P O R T A N T  D A T E S 

TERM 1
Highlands Swimming Carnival

Friday 24 February

Clean Up Australia Day
Friday 3 March

School Photo Day
Tuesday 14 March 

P&C Meeting  @ Rosewood Golf Club
Wednesday 15 February, 3:30pm

 Bullying No Way!
Friday 17 March

Harmony Day @ Khancoban PS
Tuesday 21 March

National Ride2School Day
Friday 24 March

ALPSS Athletics Carnival
Thursday 30 March
ANZAC Day Service
Wednesday 5 April

Weeks 3 & 4 have been very busy, as are most 
weeks here at school. The calender of important 
dates shows that things are not looking to slow 
down either. 

APLSS Swimming Carnival - all students who 
attended had a great day. It was wonderful to 
see resilience and perserverance in our students 
as well as excitement for receiving a ribbon. 
Well done everyone. Congratulations to Cooper 
and Nick who have made it to the next level at 
the Highlands Swimming Carnival on Friday 24 
February at Gundagai.

Blueberry Farm Visit - students and staff  
travelled to ‘Costa’ Blueberry Farm last week 
and were able to pick some organic blueberries. 
Each student picked a small bucket full of berries 
and once we returned to school, the students 
cooked blueberry muffins and blueberry sauce. 
Some berries were frozen for future cooking 
classes and student also got to take some home 
to share with their families. How lucky are we to 
have this opportunity so close to us. Thank you 
to Sam and Michelle for greeting us and thank 
you to ‘Costa’ for allowing the students to visit. 

Cooking with Mrs T - last week the students 
made Crumpets and learned some great lessons 
about yeast. Even though these didn’t work out 
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how Mrs T wanted, they were still delicious and gobbled up by students and staff. This week, 
they made chicken nuggets and they were a real hit. Some were shallow fried and some 
were baked in the oven. Both tasted fabulous. We are compiling a cooking book with lots of 
the recipes used in cooking classes. These books will be sold as a school fundraiser later in 
the year.

School Photos - photos will be taken on Tuesday 14 March. students are required to wear 
clean school uniform with white socks and black shoes (dark shoes if not black). All students 
will have an individual photo taken, regardless if parents order a package. A whole school 
photo will also be taken so please ensure students attend so they do not miss out. Sibling 
photos (enrolled students only) will also be taken for those who have ordered. 

Clean Up Australia Day - RPS will be hosting a Clean Up at the Rosewood Memorial Park on 
Friday 3 March. We invite parents and carers to join us from 10:00am to 11:00am to help 
us clean up around the park and along the Rail Trail. We will meet at 10:00am at the park. 
We have plenty of spare kids gloves and rubbish bags, adults please bring your own gloves 
if possible. 

Clean Up Australia is listening to the next generation and providing a day for schools to get 
involved in helping to solve the environmental challenges facing the world.

Over the past year we have seen Australian school children step up and tell us that they want a 
better world. Schools Clean Up Day is a great opportunity to work together and take practical 
action. All schools are encouraged to get involved and help to make a positive difference. 
Schools Clean Up Day not only offers teachers and students a hands-on educational and team 
bonding experience but also gives schools the opportunity to stimulate further discussion 
around our environment.

Bullying No Way! - more information to go home soon.

Harmony Day @ Khancoban Public School - more information to go home soon.

National Ride2School Day - see attached information and permission note.

ANZAC Day Service - we will be holding a service at Rosewood Memorial Park on Wednesday 
5 April. The service will be followed by a morning tea at the school. We hope parents and 
community members are able to attend.

Cameron Bremner
Principal
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Welcome back to school for 2023

Previous page: Cooking with Mrs T  - Crumpets 

APLSS Swimming Carnival

Cooking with Mrs T - Chicken Nuggets that are much better than Maccas.
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Blueberry Farm Visit

&

Cooking with Blueberries


